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21st November, 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Pantomime Trip Friday 7th December, 2018. 

The PTA have organised a whole school trip to the Theatre Royal, Bury St. Edmunds to see the 

Pantomime  ‘Sleeping Beauty’  which will take place during the school day on Friday 7th December. 

Thanks to all their hard work and dedication to fundraising for the school, the PTA, are able to 

totally fund this trip including the cost of the coach travel. So there is no charge to you. 

We are going to a morning performance, but your child/children will need a packed lunch to eat on 

their return to school, they may bring their own lunch or if you prefer you can order a packed lunch 

from the school kitchen consisting of the following:                         

Ham, Cheese  or Tuna Sandwich 

Fresh Fruit 

Cake/Biscuit 

Fruit Juice. 

Please complete the order form attached even if you are not booking a packed lunch and return it   to 

school together with the attached consent form by Monday 26th November.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Head of School. 

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/
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